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PSA Peugeot Citroën: availability of the Half-year financial report as of 30 June 2009 

 
 

PSA Peugeot Citroën announced today that the half-year financial report 2009 is now available and has 
been filed with the French Autorité des Marchés Financiers (AMF). 

The report is available on the Group's web site (www.psa-peugeot-citroen.com), in its 
“Analysts/Investors – AMF regulated information” section.  

 
 
 
 


